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November 2, 1998

Laura Faux-Gable, Science Officer
U.S. Embassy - Prague
Department of State
Washington, DC 20521-5630

Dear Ms. Faux-Gable:

Per your recent request, enclosed is a copy of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission staff's
Final Safety Evaluation Report (FSER) for the Westinghouse AP600 design. The staff
completed its review of the design and issued a Final Design Approval and the FSER on
September 3,1998.

I trust you will find the FSER usefulin your review of the AP600 design. If you have any
further questions concerning the AP600 design certification review, please contact the
AP600 project manager, Mr. Jerry Wilson, at (301) 415-3145.

Sincerely,

/0riginal signed by/

'

Jack W. Roe, Acting, Director
Division of Reactor Program Management

r Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Docket No. 52-003
.
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